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Petrobras on pieces of news in the media 

—  

Rio de Janeiro, June17, 2022 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras, regarding the news published in the 

media, clarifies that by request of the Chairman of the Board of Directors, its Board of Directors held 

an extraordinary meeting yesterday to evaluate issues related to the scenario of fuel prices in Brazil 

and abroad. 

 

Petrobras reiterates its commitment to the practice of competitive prices and in balance with the 

market, while avoiding the immediate pass-through of external volatility and of the exchange rate 

caused by circumstantial events. 

 

Petrobras continuously monitors the markets, which includes, among other procedures, the daily 

analysis of the behavior of our prices relative to international quotations. The company always 

contributes and participates in technical discussions that seek to mitigate the impacts of fuel prices. 

 

To provide transparency to its commercial management, Petrobras announces price adjustments to 

its customers through the Canal Cliente website (www.canalcliente.com.br) and, to other stakeholders, 

through the website (precos.petrobras.com.br). In compliance with Resolution 795/2019 of the 

National Petroleum Agency (ANP), the company also discloses the updated price list by location and 

sales modality. 


